
 

    

 
 

 
 
 
Civil Project Management Branch 

 Public Notice 
  

            Alaska District                        
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers                 Date:  January 9, 2019 
 

 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District, is preparing a Draft Integrated Feasibility 
Report and Environmental Assessment for the following project:       
 

Kotzebue Harbor Feasibility Study 
Navigation Improvements at Cape Blossom, Kotzebue, Alaska 

 
The proposed project and initial analysis of potential environmental impacts are described in the 
draft report, which is being submitted to elicit public review and comment on the Recommended 
Plan of a dredged channel from approximately minus 26 feet (ft) Mean Lower Low Water 
(MLLW) extending 4,700 ft to a dock located at minus 12 ft MLLW. Included in the 
Recommended Plan is a trestle that extends from the uplands to the dock at Cape Blossom (12 
miles south of Kotzebue). 
 
The report will be available for 30 days from the date of this notice. It may be viewed on the 
Alaska District’s website at:  www.poa.usace.army.mil. Click on the Reports and Studies button, 
look under Documents Available for Public Review, then click on the Civil Works link. 
 
Comments may be submitted to the address below or via e-mail to the address below: 
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District 
ATTN:  CEPOA-PM-C-PL 

P.O. Box 6898 
Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson, Alaska 99506-0898 

 
For information on the proposed project, please contact Mr. David Williams, Project Manager, at 
907-753-5621, or e-mail:  David.P.Williams@usace.army.mil. 
 
 
 
 
 Cindy Upah 
 Chief, Planning Section 
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